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Welcome: to the December edition of the newsletter.  We begin by wishing all our members and readers a very  

happy and peaceful Christmas and every good wish for the new year, 2022.  The Christmas scene chosen this year is 

an image that I picked up whilst on a trip to India.  It was done by a local artist who paints various scenes on leaves.  

Well, we have survived another year of Covid and made the most of the opportunities that have been presented to us.  

We look forward with hope to the opportunities of 2022.  December is a quiet month for resources but we offer some 

that have come our way.  Enjoy and stay safe.                                             Editor. 
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